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Dear Connections Group 
 
Summer is coming and plans have started for a very exciting event at Quail Springs.  Of course, summer is a 
few months away but planning begins now.  
 
Sunday, June 23 through Wednesday June 26 will be our VBS for 2002.  This will not be an ordinary VBS but 
one highly focused on outreach.  This will be an evening event and will be a true congregational project.  That 
is why we have come to you first. 
 
Much more detailed information will be forthcoming, but we wanted to let you know of these plans.  We would 
like to ask a couple of things from you: 
 
•  Please mark your calendars to reserve those dates for this exciting event.  You will not want to miss it nor 

will your kids. 
 
•  Prayerfully consider the role that your group can play in this event.  Seriously consider the possibility of 

your group being a Site Leader.  This would be one of the places where the children would go for you to 
present an activity or Bible story or application.  You would do this very same thing each evening. 

 
•  Individually, and as a group, please pray for VBS 2002.  Pray specifically for those leading, the hearts of 

our congregation to desire to be part of this, and for the families that will be invited to come and learn about 
Jesus and His love through us. 

 
•  Complete the following volunteer sheet with a commitment from your connection group or individual 

commitments. 
 
This year’s directors are Craig and Lori Purser and the assistant directors are Tom and Anita Woods.  Many 
wonderful ideas are being worked and much time is already being devoted to making this the best ever VBS.  
We hope that you will be looking at how your group can participate in VBS.  If you have questions or wish for 
someone to attend your group to make a presentation, please let us know.   
 
With much excitement, 
 
Vonna Lovett 
Children’s Minister 
Phone #755-4790 
 
Craig and Lori Purser     Tom and Anita Woods 
Phone #340-5072     Phone #348-6339 
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VBS VolunteersVBS Volunteers   
 
There are many reasons why we think we can't volunteer for kingdom work. But don't worry....we're in good company! 
Moses stuttered - David was too young - Jacob was a liar - Solomon was too rich - Abraham was too old – Timothy had 
ulcers - Lazarus was dead - Naomi was a widow - Paul was a murderer - Jonah ran away from God - Gideon and Thomas 
doubted - Martha was too busy. Sure. There are lots of reasons why we think God shouldn't want us.  God rarely "calls 
the equipped", he "equips the called"!   
 
This is an exceptional opportunity to serve!  You don't have to be available every night to volunteer!  We have jobs that 
are big and small - before, during and after VBS - in the classrooms and outside the classrooms.  Prayerfully consider 
your role in this kingdom work and God will use all of us to be his TOUCH in sharing his love with young, receptive hearts.  
Join the excitement of "Cruisin' the Amazing Amazon" - Quail Springs VBS TEAM 2002 is forming now.  
 
We are asking each connection group to make a commitment as a group majority or as individuals to the 2002 VBS 
outreach.  Please specify if volunteering as a group or as individual volunteers. 
 
Please complete the form and return by April 7th.   
 
 

  Group Participation

Group Leader Phone Number Email
Number of 

Participants

  Individual Participation

Name Phone Number Email

 
 

Please return to Barry Thomas or Vonna Lovett. 


